
An Invitation to Calthorpe Residents Society Members 
 

You are invited to an evening event at  

Loki, Greenfield Crescent B15 3AU  

on November 29th at 7.30 pm, 

with a talk from Birmingham Tree Expert  

Ian McDermott, including complimentary  

wine and snacks. 
 

The evening will be fun and informative - the CRS 

Committee hopes to see you there! 

 

Ian, also known as “Mac the Tree”, is a 

well-known Brummie tree expert – 
“from chainsaw to eyesore”.  

 

The Calthorpe Estate is complex, with 

a significant green infrastructure 

containing many trees (often with 

preservation orders placed), a Scheme 

of Management and, of course, the 
well-known Edgbaston brand.  

 

 

Ian will give a talk (and answer your 
questions) – “Where the trees begin” 

with a focus on residential properties.  

 

He will address the practical issues of 

tree selection, domestic pruning, 

property obligations, legal aspects 
and keeping an eye on any new 

developments near you! 

 
 

Places are limited and will be made available on a 

“first come first served” basis. Please reply to 

info@calthorperesidents.org 
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